
Getting things done – Lochee Road
#dundeewestend

Residents have drawn to my attention the poor condition of the pavement on
Lochee Road from Mitchell Street to Black Street.

I highlighted this with the council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
received the following helpful response :

“This section of Lochee Road footway between Mitchell Street to Black Street
has been identified for including in the 2018/2019 footway slurry seal
programme  subject  to  budget  availability.  The  works  have  yet  to  be
programmed.”
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